
Statement from OneJAIN and the Institute of Jainology following attack at 
Finsbury Park  
 
 
The Jain community strongly deplores such attacks of terrorism causing deaths and 
injuries to innocent people.  We extend our deepest condolences to the families and 
friends affected and pray for eternal bliss of departed souls and speedy recovery to 
those injured. We stand together with all the faiths in deploring such heinous crimes.   
 
Aum Shanti! Shanti! Shanti! 
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